
PROJECT UPDATE: Edwards Interchange
For the Week of December 17, 2010

The roundabouts are open and we’ve had great feedback about the new traffic c

ACC crews will be off-site by the end of the day December 23 so we can all enjoy a peaceful 

holiday season.  If necessary crews will return in January to take care of safety related items 

we’ll provide you an update on our proposed return

next week.  Crews will then return in the spring to complete the work within the Northstar 

Business Center and complete the aesthetic work. 

 

ACC will alert you to any significant traffic delays but also encourage 

970-949-1102 or the CDOT website for more information

http://www.coloradodot.info/projects/i70edwardsinterchange

our public information office at 970

EdwardsInterchange@accbuilt.com

 

Enjoy your holiday season!

  

American Civil Constructors, Inc.

Public Information Manager: Jody Ran

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

  

     

PROJECT UPDATE: Edwards Interchange 
For the Week of December 17, 2010 

Happy Holidays! 
 

 

The roundabouts are open and we’ve had great feedback about the new traffic c

site by the end of the day December 23 so we can all enjoy a peaceful 

If necessary crews will return in January to take care of safety related items 

we’ll provide you an update on our proposed return date and schedule after we finalize work 

Crews will then return in the spring to complete the work within the Northstar 

Business Center and complete the aesthetic work.  

ACC will alert you to any significant traffic delays but also encourage you to check our hotline at 

1102 or the CDOT website for more information   

http://www.coloradodot.info/projects/i70edwardsinterchange. Alternatively, you may co

our public information office at 970-566-6912 or via email at 

EdwardsInterchange@accbuilt.com. 

Enjoy your holiday season! 

American Civil Constructors, Inc. 

Public Information Manager: Jody Randall 720-244-7312 

  

   

 

  

 

    

 

The roundabouts are open and we’ve had great feedback about the new traffic configuration.   

site by the end of the day December 23 so we can all enjoy a peaceful 

If necessary crews will return in January to take care of safety related items – 

date and schedule after we finalize work 

Crews will then return in the spring to complete the work within the Northstar 

you to check our hotline at 

. Alternatively, you may contact 


